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Absolutely NO on HB 3076.  I have noticed that for the most part, the majority of the 

people who support this bill are from the Portland metro area and Bend.  While the 

people oppose this bill are not from the Portland metro area and Bend, but rather 

from the rest of the state. 

 

Jim Welsh 

King City 


